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September 21, 2016 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Contractors requesting permission to bring a motor vehicle or large equipment onto 
Bustins Island. 
 
 
 
 
 
Going forward, as required in the Bustins Island Motor Vehicle Policy, the Board of Overseers 
will require a Certificate of Insurance for the requested vehicle/large equipment to accompany 
the application before considering the request.  The Policy is posted at BIVC.net for your 
review. 
 
Please remember to include this Certificate with the BIVC Form, Requesting Permission to 
Bring a Motor Vehicle/Large Equipment.  
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